
Foote Field Full Field Foote Field 1/2 Field Foote Field 1/4 Field Commonwealth Full Field Commonwealth 1/2 Field Victoria 7v7 Field Victoria 9v9 Field The Dome RD 7v7 Field The Dome RD 9v9 Field
Maximum Capacity 100 50 25 100 50 36 54 36 50

Roster Size Limitations N/A
Any combination of 24 
total per team (max 20 
players dressed/game)

N/A (25 maximum 
players/team officials 
for training sessions)

N/A
Any combination of 24 
total per team (max 20 
players dressed/game)

Any combination 
of 17 total per 
team (i.e. 15 

players/2 team 
officials

Any combination 
of 24 total per 
team (max 20 

players 
dressed/game)

Any combination of 17 
total per team (i.e. 15 

players/2 team 
officials)

Any combination of 24 
total per team (max 20 
players dressed/game)

Spectators - Based on 
Facility Guidelines No Spectators No Spectators No Spectators No Spectators No Spectators

Spectators not 
permitted on 

field.  7v7 Games 
will be live 

streaming in 
Victoria Club 

House

Spectators not 
permitted on 

field.  9v9 Games 
will be live 

streaming in 
Victoria Soccer 

Lounge

No Spectators No Spectators

Change Rooms No Change Room access No Change Room access No Change Room access No Change Room access No Change Room access

Dressing rooms 
are only 
"holding" areas 
pending the start 
of the game. 
Players are to 
come dressed to 
play and have a 
bag for their 
equipment and 
outer 
clothing/shoes. 
The bags to be 
stowed under the 
players' benches 
during game. 
Players may not 
go back to the 
dressing room 
after they have 
been on the field.

Dressing rooms 
are only 
"holding" areas 
pending the start 
of the game. 
Players are to 
come dressed to 
play and have a 
bag for their 
equipment and 
outer 
clothing/shoes. 
The bags to be 
stowed under the 
players' benches 
during game. 
Players may not 
go back to the 
dressing room 
after they have 
been on the field.

No Change Room access No Change Room access

Arrival Time before Games

Arrive no earlier then 15 
minutes before game 
time.  Access to field 
only granted once 
previous group has fully 
left field.

Arrive no earlier then 15 
minutes before game 
time.  Access to field 
only granted once 
previous group has fully 
left field.

Arrive no earlier then 15 
minutes before practice 
time.  Access to field 
only granted once 
previous group has fully 
left field.

Arrive no earlier then 10 
minutes before game 
time.  Access to field only 
granted once previous 
group has fully left field.

Arrive no earlier then 10 
minutes before 
game/practice time.  
Access to field only 
granted once previous 
group has fully left field.

Arrive no earlier 
then 15 minutes 
before practice 
time.  Access to 
field only granted 
after field 
disinfected and 
after previous 
group has fully 
left field.

Arrive no earlier 
then 15 minutes 
before practice 
time.  Access to 
field only granted 
after field 
disinfected and 
after previous 
group has fully 
left field.

Arrive no earlier then 
15 minutes before 
practice time.  Access 
to field only granted 
once previous group 
has fully left field

Arrive no earlier then 15 
minutes before practice 
time.  Access to field 
only granted once 
previous group has fully 
left field

After Game Completion

All players and team 
officials MUST leave the 
field immediately upon 
completion of the game.  

All players and team 
officials MUST leave the 
field immediately upon 
completion of the game.  

All players and team 
officials MUST leave the 
field immediately upon 
completion of the game.  

All players and team 
officials MUST leave the 
field immediately upon 
completion of the game.  

All players and team 
officials MUST leave the 
field immediately upon 
completion of the game.  

All players and 
team officials 
MUST leave the 
field immediately 
upon completion 
of the game.  

All players and 
team officials 
MUST leave the 
field immediately 
upon completion 
of the game.  

All players and team 
officials MUST leave 
the field immediately 
upon completion of the 
game.  

All players and team 
officials MUST leave the 
field immediately upon 
completion of the game.  

Contact Tracing

Teams are responsible to 
follow AHS contact 
tracing/screening 

guidelines before each 
game.  Contact your club 

for procedures.

Teams are responsible to 
follow AHS contact 
tracing/screening 

guidelines before each 
game.  Contact your club 

for procedures.

Teams are responsible to 
follow AHS contact 
tracing/screening 

guidelines before each 
game and/or practice.  
Contact your club for 

procedures.

Teams are responsible to 
follow AHS contact 
tracing/screening 

guidelines before each 
game.  Contact your club 

for procedures.

Teams are responsible to 
follow AHS contact 
tracing/screening 

guidelines before each 
game and/or practice.  
Contact your club for 

procedures.

All users will be 
required to login 

to website 
(https://www.1st
dfcvictoria.com/) 
and complete the 
Check-In (Health 
Questionnaire) a 
maximum of 24 

hours prior to 
game time and a 
minimum 1 hour 

prior to game 
time. This is for 
contact tracing 

purposes.

All users will be 
required to login 

to website 
(https://www.1st
dfcvictoria.com/) 
and complete the 
Check-In (Health 
Questionnaire) a 
maximum of 24 

hours prior to 
game time and a 
minimum 1 hour 

prior to game 
time. This is for 
contact tracing 

purposes.

Teams are responsible 
to follow AHS contact 

tracing/screening 
guidelines before each 

game.  Contact your 
club for procedures.

Teams are responsible to 
follow AHS contact 
tracing/screening 

guidelines before each 
game.  Contact your club 

for procedures.


